
Harris Academy FPs’ Lunch

The next Harris Academy Former Pupils’ Association Lunch is on Monday 5th
March at 12 noon for 12.30pm.

It will be held in Invercarse Hotel on Perth Road and the cost per person,
payable on arrival, will be £16.00.

More information is available from the FPs’ social secretary Sandra Mulford
at social@harrisfps.co.uk.    

Please contact Sandra by 5pm tomorrow, 2nd March.
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